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it takes 30 votes. All those in favor vote aye. All 
those opposed vote nay.

CLERK: Senator Clark voting yes.

SENATOR CLARK: Record the vote.

CLERK: (Read record vote as found on pages 1922-1923 of
the Legislative Journal.) 39 ayes, 6 nays, 3 excused and 
not voting, 1 present and not voting, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: The bill is declared passed,
will now read 459A.

The Clerk

CLERK: Mr. President, I have a motion on the desk.

SENATOR CLARK: Read the motion.

CLERK: Senator Fowler moves to return LB 459A to Select
File for a specific amendment. The amendment is on page
1118 of the Journal.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Fowler.

SENATOR FOWLER: Mr. President, this is a technical amend­
ment to distribute the retirement fund, the additional 
contribution to the retirement fund among the appropriate 
state agencies. The way that the state employees match, 
the employer match for the state employees contribution 
for the retirement fund works is that each agency has it 
in its own budget and, therefore, we had to do a computer 
run on payroll to establish the dollar amount necessary 
to fund the sections within 459A and that is all this 
amendment does, is distribute that money among the appro­
priate agencies for their contribution. With that, I 
would move to return it to Select File.

SENATOR CLARK: The question is the return of 459A to
Select File. All those in favor vote aye. All those 
opposed vote nay.

CLERK: Senator Clark vcting yes.

SENATOR CLARK: Record the vote.

CLERK: 26 ayes, 0 nays on the motion to return the bill,
Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: The bill is returned. Senator Fowler.

SENATOR FOWLER: I move the amendment be adopted.
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